
Bridging Work for Further Mathematicians 

 

We are looking forward to getting started on the Further Maths A-Level with 

you in September, a challenging and rewarding course we are sure you are 

going to love!!  

Over the summer we hope you are working through the Maths Bridging work 

we have been setting, or on the website, but if you are you will find on this link 

some great work with more stretching mathematical ideas to explore. You may 

want to skip through some of the easier starting points, and get onto the 

harder enrichment activities later in each section. 

This resource is being regularly updated, so keep coming back to it and 

completing the next part.  

Each section is about 3 hours of work. There will be a total of 6 sections 

eventually.  

https://amsp.org.uk/resource/gcse-alevel-transition-resources 

 

Hope you enjoy this. Any problems or queries don’t hesitate to email me on 

the address below.  

 

Look forward to seeing you in September. 

 

Mrs Dowen 

KS5 Maths Co-ordinator 

adowen@kingedwardvi-lichfield.staffs.sch.uk 

 

 

https://amsp.org.uk/resource/gcse-alevel-transition-resources

